COMMENT

secretary
From: Winklerff@aol.com

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2000 3:55 PM
To: secretary@cftc.gov

Subject: CBOT PRICE LIMITS

Please do NOT change the daily CBOT maximum price fluctuation limits.

I am a farmer and any increase in financial exposure would severely limit my
ability to use the Future markets. Best wishes, Fred F. Winkler
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